
 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Little Library 

 

Some of you have may have seen 

there is now a bookshelf in the 

entrance of the previous Key Stage 

One building. This is our new ‘Little 

Library’. It has been filled with 

preowned books for you to borrow. 

You are also very welcome to 

bring any unwanted books and 

leave them in the box next to the 

shelf. We hope you enjoy the 

books.  

 

Staffing 

 

We are pleased to 

share that Mr Milano 

will be staying with us 

for the rest of this 

academic year and 

will continue teaching 

Year4. 

December Newsletter 

Christmas Hampers 

 

Friends of School are drawing the raffle for 

the hampers on 7th December. 

 

A huge thank you to our Friends of School 

for organising and to all of you for 

supporting them raise much needed 

funds. 

 

Good luck! 

 

 

 

Healthy Snacks 

 

We have noticed that the children are bringing 

chocolate bars and other sugary snacks to 

have at break time. These need to be a 

healthier snack such as fruit, cheese strings etc. 

 

Thank you  

 

 

Uniform 

 

Please can all children 

bring their school PE kits 

every Monday.  

 

We also have a large 

number of pupils wearing 

trainers – these need to 

be school shoes please. 

 

 

 
 

Swimming 

 

We are delighted to let you all 

know swimming will begin on 

January 5th. We will start with 

Year 5. Look out for a letter 

coming home soon! 

 

Voluntary payment will now be 

made via ParentPay – please 

make sure you have registered! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you all have a great Christmas and thank you for your ongoing  

support!  

Dates 

 

KS1 Nativity– 12th and 13th Dec at 9.15am 

Please go to Mrs Ford or Miss Rose for tickets. 

 

Christmas Dinner – 15th Dec (please order via Kidz Kitchen by 7th 

Dec). 

All children can bring a snack for the afternoon, packet of crisps, a 

cake etc. 

 

KS2 can bring in games on 15th December. 

 

Last Day of Term – 15th Dec. Children to wear school uniform. 

 

Children back – 3rd January 2023 

Cherry Together 

 

We are so pleased to announce 

we raised £376.75 for Children in 

Need.  

 

We were also very grateful for all 

the donations for the Community 

Larder. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

We are supporting Save the 

Children by wearing our 

Christmas Jumpers (or anything 

Christmassy!) on 7th December. 

This will be a non-uniform day 

and children, if possible, to 

bring a donation of £1. 

 


